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I am a North Portland resident and have lived in Portland for 21 years. This 

legislation that promotes more expansive regulation on deadly firearms is needed in 

our state, and I strongly support this bill to help keep our children and community 

safe.  

Nearly all other industries - taco trucks, salons, nail shops - are inspected. We must 

ensure the most deadly industry is held accountable to basic business standards. 


